
EBC Members: 
 
The Evansville Bicycle Club Leadership team has made the decision to suspend 
all club scheduled rides at this time.  We do not want members to feel they 
have to risk their heath or others for the purpose of gaining club miles. We are 
not saying you can't go out and ride your bike or train on your own or in small 
groups, however there will be no club mileage recorded beginning at 8 am 
Monday (3/16/2020) until further notice. We will be re-evaluating the situation 
on a weekly basis and will keep you informed.  
 
Thank you for your understanding during this National State of Emergency.  
Kevin Otolski 
Evansville Bicycle Club President 
 


